

24th November 2021

Ms. Sian Young, Head of People & Planet, Britvic Ireland, Kylemore Park West, Dublin 10. D10 XR99

Re: Counterpoint / Britvic Mandate Members Pay Claim 2022

Dear Ms. Young,

I hope this correspondence finds you and yours safe and well.

As a result of the current 2021 pay freeze coming to its natural expiration at the end of December 2021, Mandate Trade Union are seeking a meeting with the Company to commence the next round of pay discussions for our members in Counterpoint / Britvic.

It would be appreciated if you could contact the undersigned at your earliest opportunity to discuss the contents of this correspondence and to arrange a mutually acceptable time, date and venue for a meeting to take place to progress this matter.

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Keith Pollard,

Divisional Organiser.

h 13 Enland

KP/AM: